


 

 

 
The President, Richmond Teachers’ Association expressed her concerns on staffing 
shortages despite best efforts to recruit and how this might be an obstacle to support 
teachers’ need such as release time, remedy and training opportunities.  

&
&The President, CUPE 716 inquired on steps taken by the district to advocate to the 
government for wage parity with other organizations such as the City to address the 
trades staff shortage. The Chairperson commented that she is not aware of any advocacy 
at the BCSTA level. The Executive Director, Human Resources added that the district is 
actively working on addressing staff shortages.  
 

The President, Richmond Association of School Administrators joined the meeting at 10:05 am. 
 
 
P- K1M!KDD!Q&DRLD,!D!&EI1&KOD&.&JI,KO!&D,'F,8&SM,D&.T>&NTNN&


